
4.4.2.6 

Memo to File 

From: Michelle Seguin 

 

January 17, 1995 

 

File of HSCA correspondence with the U.S. Customs Service concerning 

Customs files 

 

• All letters in this file are from Robert Blakey to the Commissioner, 

Robert Chasen, requesting all files and index references pertaining to 

various individuals; all requests seem straight-forward  


